
The All Saints School playground has seen thousands of children flow in and out of its welcoming 
gates over the years. Now, after more than 20 years of use, we have a significant need to replace our 

entire playground - from the flooring on up to the equipment at an estimated cost of $250,000.

To support this effort we are currently undertaking a major fundraiser to help replace the Cotten Education Center  
playground by next summer, the summer of 2022. And, thanks to a $100,000 challenge/matching grant  

from the Joe and Sarah Galloway Foundation, your donation will be matched dollar-for-dollar. 

You can support our New Playground in three ways

Help Build our New PlayGround
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Sponsor  
Equipment: 

Memorialize your family’s presence at All Saints School by purchasing 
an engraved brick that will be placed in our main breezeway walkway.

Give a monetary donation to support this monumental effort. 

Sponsor our needed playground equipment. Visit allsaintsbrickbybrick.org 
for a listing of equipment sponsorship opportunities.

allsaintsbrickbybrick.org
to order your brick or make a donation today!
Please e-mail our All Saints School PTO with any questions – allsaintsbrickbybrick@gmail.com
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